

**Broseley Neighbourhood Plan**  
**Notes of Advisory Group Meeting 1 October 2018**

Present: Phil Revell, Mick Burton, Ann Maltby, Sharon, Gavin Goodall

1. Apologies Ian West, Simon Harris, Not present Kerry Rogers, Alison Beddow.
2. Notes of last meeting:  
Minutes were amended to state that Phil was authorised to purchase stand up banners to the sum of £200. (not investigate the purchase).
3. Matters arising:  
The banners cost £216 for two,, the councillors present felt that was good value and agreed the overspend.
4. Report on Public Consultation Meeting 22 October (Environment, Heritage and Conservation)  
A report on the event was circulated. This will be posted on the web site. 25 attended, 3 were under 25years old.  
Matters to follow up:  
Should Birchmeadow Park and Cricket club be included in protected public spaces as they have their own protection already? Need to check this. If they were removed we could add other spaces – land adjoining Jackfield, and somewhere else?.  
ACTIONS Phil will check Birchmeadow Park legal conditions with BTC.  
Phil R to speak to Darren Wiggan regarding cricket club. There may be land ownership issues there?  
Walkers are Welcome membership and promotion:  
ACTION Ian to liaise with Tarlochen to find out conditions and benefits.  
Fiery Fields: Phil to check what rights of way exist over this land – there are several public access points? Is it a protected space ?
5. Future meetings:  
The next topic is Community on 27th October, 11 am at the Victoria Hall. Sharon will be in hospital for this so Phil will chair. Sharon provided notes and has obtained contact numbers for most community associations.  
ACTION Phil to divide up numbers for each NPAG member to call ½ dozen to drum up interest for next meeting.  
ACTION Ian will report on BTC funding levels for the Birchmeadow Centre and Victoria Hall.  
Promotion :  
Suggest advertise /hand out leaflets to parents at junior football  
ACTION Phil to draft leaflet and circulate by email. He will also ask for something to be put in schools' newsletter.  
The November topic is Business/ Commercial , to be held on 24th November – venue to be agreed.  
Mick will be the lead.  
ACTION Gavin will produce and circulate a short questionnaire to be sent to all businesses to

help pick out key issues. [We could also use SurveyMonkey for this.] Note: Mick has work commitments and other weekend commitments for most weekends in October and week commencing 20/10.

6. Policy Areas and comments of Phil's Note on Issues to be Discussed  
Deferred to next meeting

7. Finance:  
Excess expenditure as noted above agreed. Not other items of expenditure proposed

8. AOB  
Power Station development:  
Although outside NP area this is likely to have a big effect on Broseley and on SC development and planning. Mick reported on the recent stakeholder meeting.  
There is a public open day on 11 October; Mick recommended the Land Rover tour but thought it would be popular Get there early! A presentation to BTC is scheduled for 6pm on 29th October; Phil would like to be included so Mick invited him.  
New NPAG members :  
It was agreed we need more active members. ACTION Phil to advertise on facebook for new members, ideally under 40

9. Date of next meeting : 5<sup>th</sup> November, 7pm in the Library.